
 

 

 
From: Wray Fitch [mailto:AWF@GG-Law.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 05, 2009 4:22 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh; Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Notice of Resumption of Operations - WDCN-LP, Fairfax, VA 

 

Hossein and Mohammad, 
  
This is to confirm that WDCN-LP resumed broadcasting its visual signal Saturday.  A 
copy of the filed Notice of Resumption of Operations is attached for your reference. 
  
Thanks. 
  
  
A. Wray Fitch III 
Director 

 
  

Gammon & Grange, P.C. 
8280 Greensboro Dr - 7th Floor 
McLean, VA  22102 
Direct: 703-761-5013 
Fax: 703-761-5023 
Cell: 703-489-5004 
Email: awf@gg-law.com 
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